
UNIVERSITY of 

Faculty Senate 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Mr. Howard Rose 
Manager, Grounds Maintenance 

FROM: Jerry Paskusz 
President, Faculty Senate 

DATE: August 31, 1995 

HOUSTON 

Ho0>loo, TX 77204-2173 Fox: 713/743-9184 
713/743-9181 

SUBJECT: FACULTY SENATE RESOLUTION ACKNOWLEDGING 
THE UH GROUNDSKEEPERS 

A memorandum has been sent to the University administration (copy 
enclosed) telling them about the Faculty Senate's resolution to acknowledge the 
grounds keeping department, but I wanted to send you a special copy to post so 
that every member of your department will know the Faculty Senate and its 
constituents say, "Thank you for a job well done." 

enclosure 

cc: Mr. Joe Trujillo 



UNIVERSITY of 

Office of the Faculty Senate 

HOUSTON 

Houston, TX 77204- 2173 
713/743-9181 
Fax: 713/743-9184 

FACULTY SENATE RESOLUTION 

Acknowledging the University Groundskeepers 

Whereas the beauty and orderliness of the physical environment of the 
university makes a major difference in the sense of well-being of the staff, 
faculty and students, and 

Whereas the well-kept grounds at the university are a source of pleasure and 
delight for those who work and study here, 

The Faculty Senate thanks the groundskeepers and the supervisory 
personnel in the Grounds Maintenance Department for the high quality of 
the work that they do. 

FSR/1995: IFaH - i:i Jl 
Introduced by: Executive Committee 
Committee Date: By poll 
Senate Date: August 30, 1995 
Outcome: Passed by unanimous vote 
Status: Sent to UH Administration and Ground Maintenance 

Jer s usz 
.&>resident 
University of Houston Faculty Senate 


